
FAQs 
If I have already received a scholarship from the RCAF Foundation, am I able to reapply the following year?
You are ineligible for a scholarship if you received an RCAF Foundation scholarship in the year immediately prior. 
Ex. 2024 recipients are not eligible to apply in 2025, but any recipients from 2023-2022 are eligible. 

Can I apply for a scholarship if I don’t have a Social Insurance Number?
No.  We require that you provide us with a social insurance number at the time of application. Please note that 
you will be issued a T4A after you have received your scholarship.

What type of files should I upload? 
For the essay / video, please use one of the following file types: PDF, DOC, DOCX, PAGES / MOV, MP4, WMV, AVI. 
Photos and proof of enrollment may be an image or pdf. All files, including video, must be smaller than 500MB. If 
you have any issues uploading your files please send a message to us at info@rcaffoundation.ca. 

Will you notify me when my online application has been received?
You will receive an email confirming that the application has been submitted. The application will then be 
reviewed and you will be notified if we require any further information.

How and when will I be notified if I receive a scholarship?
Scholarships will be announced the week of June 19. You will receive an email from the RCAF Foundation with 
the status of your application. If you have not received an email, please check your spam folder. 

I have another question that isn’t answered here. 
Send us an email to info@rcaffoundation.ca with any questions and we’ll get back to you within one business 
day. 


